
From:

Subject: FW: 360 Windsor Road, Baulkham Hills
Date: Wednesday, 5 June 2019 10:21:54 AM
Attachments:

Good Morning ,

RE  PLANNING PROPOSAL - 2018SWC076 – The Hills Shire - PP 2016 THILL 016 00 at 360-378 Windsor Road, Baulkham Hills

Please find our traffic consultants comments below in regards to the RMS submission.

I trust this can assist you with finalising your report.

If you have any questions please let me know.

Thank you.

Regards,          

B. Eng Civil (Structures) Dip. Eng. Prac., MEM, MIE(Aust)

Level 1, 74 Macquarie Street | Parramatta NSW 2150
D +61 2 8320 8287 | T +61 2 9893 7607 

 www.dyldam.com.au

NOTICE TO RECIPIENT: THE E-MAIL IS MEANT FOR ONLY THE INTENDED RECIPIENT OF THE TRANSMISSION, AND MAY CONTAIN NFORMATION OF
DYLDAM DEVELOPMENTS THAT IS CONFIDENTIAL AND/OR PRIVILEGED. IF YOU RECEIVED THIS E-MAIL N ERROR, ANY REVIEW, USE,
DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, OR COPYING OF THIS E-MAIL IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. PLEASE NOTIFY US IMMEDIATELY OF THE ERROR BY
RETURN E-MA L AND PLEASE DELETE THIS MESSAGE FROM YOUR SYSTEM. THANK YOU N ADVANCE FOR YOUR COOPERATION.

From: @ttpp.net.au>
Date: Tuesday, 4 June 2019 at 3:06 pm
To: @dyldam.com.au>
Cc: 
Subject: 360 Windsor Road, Baulkham Hills

I have had a look through the four RMS comments

Late last year RMS made available a study which does look at apartment buildings which are not within easy walking distance of public transport and the traffic
generation rates have been revealed to be much higher than earlier studies - that is about 0.33 - 0.37 trips in the peak hour.  IN which case based upon this later
advice the trips rates should be adjusted.

The 4.6vph was taken from the RMS Guide to Traffic Generating Developments with the Supermarket element of the shopping centre guide.  This was included in
our 2015 traffic report and has had no comment until now.



 
Based upon my work for RMS on shopping centres we know the AM peak is 50% of the PM peak
 
However  RMS has recently produced the following report which  is not publicly available but I got a copy in March this year  which will change the traffic
generation rates at such site.
 

 
As far as I am aware  the current proposal is for left in left out so the proposal accords with this - the extract from the 2015 traffic report is shown below
 
 

 
 
 



This is not to do with the traffic report - it is a reminder to Council that the town centre study needs to be updated to remove the grade separated interchange. 
As such RMS recommends implementing set back strategies to facilitate future road widening.

I trust this answers your questions.

Regards

  




